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Dear Co-laborers in Christ,

“Now then we are ambassadors for Christ, as though God did beseech you by us: we
pray you in Christ's stead, be ye reconciled to God.” 2 Corinthians 5:20

As the Lord’s emissaries, His representatives here on earth, we are to be faithful in His
stead to share Christ’s invitation to all be reconciled to Him. To literally be re-bern into

God’s family! As we know for sure our salvation was the best thing that ever happened
to us, we should enthusiastically endeavor to be good missionaries to share the Gospel
across the street, even across the sea! We that are saved are all commissioned to be

ambassadors for Christ.

Please continue to pray much for the people of Haiti... as | have said on many
occasions, the country of Haiti was a disaster area before the earthquake, and though
recovery is slowly seen, it will be many, many years with lots of assistance to begin to
improve their lives. We are still asking the LORD to cause a great spiritual awakening in
that dark land! Many people hare been saved, and most of the people are very grateful
for the ongoing help.

| have been preaching a few times at the County Work Release Center (jail) here on
Sunday mornings, and had a young man named Garrett trust Christ as Savior! It was
such a blessing to tell him afterwards... “This will really make a difference in your life,
and it has already made my day!”

We have been busy with aircraft maintenance here at Canaan Airbase, and Bro Jim
Parvis has been up to Alaska to help with the Annual Inspections on a number of
missionary aircraft there. Missionary Dave Spangler just left here for the Bahamas with
the “Annual” accomplished on his Piper Aztec airplane, along with-a.few repairs and a
modification. We relish these times of having the missionaries and their aircraft here,
and count it a real joy to have a part in their outreach with the gospel!

We pray for all of our supporting churches... These are rough times financially for a lot of
churches because it is hard on a lot of their members. We pray that things will improve
in the job market, and that you will have much fruit in your praying, giving, and going in
Jesus’ name!

Keep Looking Up!

Under HIS’ Wings,
e G
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